

Memo

To:

Mayor Ron Belmont and Members of the Town Board

From: Galina Chernykh

CC:

Jacqueline Greer, Maureen MacKenzie

Date: 12/4/2018

Re:

Request for funds transfer

Dear Mayor Belmont and the Members of the Town Board:

It is requested that the following funds be transferred to pay for bookshelves remodeling in the adult's section of the Halperin Building.

Amount	From	<u>To</u>
\$12,000	002.7410.100.0130	002.7410.100.0210
	Part-Time Salary	Furnishing

Total: \$12,000

Galina Chernykh, Library Director.